
All Community Competitions 
 
All Contacts 
 
On the FSC website – under Dribl, I have posted issues which your club recorder, coaches or 
managers need to address before Tuesday regarding match sheets. 
 
https://footballsouthcoast.com/dribl-match-sheet-issues/ 
 
12th April matches are published. 
 
Note:  
 
All Community League teams need to have recorded all officials in Dribl (under 
Officials)  including any non-appointed Assistant Referees, Ground Officials. Where a referee is 
not allocated in Dribl or has not turned up then you must add this person in officials so that you 
can record the information for the person refereeing. 
 
If for any reason, a referee cannot enter a result in Dribl then it is mandatory that they use the 
online form found under the referee resources. 
 
https://footballsouthcoast.com/referee-post-game-administration/ 
 
Regards 

 
David Ware 

Competitions Manager 
Football South Coast 
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